
From: Peggy Zugaro <pegbdly41@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, November 22, 2023 10:27 AM 
To: Linda Parent <lparent@richmondvt.gov> 
Subject: Gateway Project 

  

Richmond  Water & Sewer Commission, 

 

We are vehemently opposed to the plans slated for the Gateway Project. We are not willing 

to give the town 30' of our propery. It is not yours to take. We are not willing to be placed 

on a public sewer and water system. Our serves us well without issues. There is no need for 

us to pay the town for something we successfully manage ourselves. We pay our taxes; too 

many in fact. We will not pay for unnecessary work.  

 

You obviously enjoy wasting money. Your project would substantially ruin the work the state 

road crew recently completed along Route 2. Find something constructive, that people 

could use and get behind. Stop wasting the residents time with this Gateway Project 

nonsense.  

 

Respectfully, 

 

Paul & Peggy Zugaro  
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